From: Jeffries, Shane- FS, Prineville, OR
To: Peer, Beth- FS
Subject: FW: [External Email]Fw: Lemon gulch
Date: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 11:04:13 AM
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Shane Jeffries

Forest Supervisor

Forest Service

Ochoco National Forest and Crooked River
National Grassland

p: 541-416-6625
c: 541-647-4956
f: 541-416-6695

| jeffries@usd
3160 NE Third Street
Prineville, OR 97754
www fs fed us
g £

Caring for the land and serving people

From: Eise st

Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 9:12 AM
To: Jeffries, Shane- FS, Prineville, OR <A Jeffries2 @usda.gov>
Subject: [External Email]Fw: Lemon gulch

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse @usda.gov

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: "Elsie Smith"

To: "slater.nuner@usg.gov" <slater.nu‘ner!gus!a.|g0v>
Cc:

Sent: Wed, Nov 30, 2022 at 9:05 AM
Subject: Lemon gulch
Dearsir,




| am writing to object to the lemon gulch project #58831.

| am so against this project. We who live in Prineville love to go into mountain area and
Hike in a peaceful setting. We don't need the forest torn up to satisfy a group of people
Who have no regard for the forest. Why do they carry so much clout? Are you trying to
Push this thru to make money? There is a great big forest by John Day they could put
There bike trail, and help their economy. Please reconsider.

No Action alternative

Elsie Smith

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android






